
Fox Chase Boulevard Median Foundation, Inc. 
2014 Bridle Court  •   St. Charles, IL  60174   

www.foxchaseboulevard.org  •  email:  foxchaseboulevard@gmail.com 
  
December 30, 2014  
  
Dear Homeowners, 
  
Here we are again nearing the end of the year!  Where did the time go this year?  We hope it was a 

productive one for all of you.  And we cannot let the year end without a heartfelt “Thank You” for your 

generosity in 2014.  Once for the financial contributions and second for the encouragement that you 
continue to show us through your comments, letters and suggestions.  And thanks again to the Aintree 

Community Association and Townes of Fox Chase for their continued support. 
  
We would also like to thank Jeff Sitarz, owner of Sitarz Landscaping, our faithful partner and consultant 
who keeps the median in such wonderful shape.  His team is at our beck and call all year.  They are the 

“wonder” in the wonderful way the median looked in 2014!  Chris Adesso’s team from the City of St. 

Charles continues to contribute tree related additions and has done a very supportive job of trying to stay 
on top of the debris that continues to be left on median and park district property along the 

median.  They approach homeowners directly to try to minimize the misuse, albeit convenient, placement 
of yard waste along the boulevard. 
  
Perennials were ablaze in the fall this year and the show was spectacular and long lived.  We have had to 
make some corrections to plant selections and look forward to next spring when we see the fruits of that 

labor.  Hope the freeze/thaw cycle doesn’t hurt us too badly this winter.  We really want to see a great 
forsythia show in the spring! 
  
All in all we are happy with the condition of the median and so for the next couple of years we expect 
new planting to be minor.  We plan another deep breath next year to watch how flora begins to expand 

into their mature states.  We tweaked a few things for safety reasons again, too.  We look forward to 
next growing season and thank you all again for your continued support.  
  
Don’t forget that your donations to us are TAX DEDUCTIBLE!  If, for any reason, you did not receive your 

e-mailed acknowledgement letter for your donation, please contact us and we will send you another copy 

for your 2014 records. 
  
Don’t be shy about encouraging your neighbors to support us.  Give them a second look when you see 
someone putting trash where it shouldn’t go.  It takes a village! 
  
Thank You for Your Support! 
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